
 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
OF THE CANCELLATION OF A MEETING OF THE  

ZIONSVILLE ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW COMMITTEE 
 

Public notice is hereby given that the meeting of the Zionsville Architectural Review 
Committee scheduled for Tuesday, July 24, 2018 at 7:30 a.m. in the Zionsville Town Hall Room 
205, 1100 West Oak Street, Zionsville, Indiana, has been cancelled. The next regularly 
scheduled meeting of the Zionsville Plan Commission is August 28, 2018 at 7:30 a.m. in the 
Zionsville Town Hall Room 205, 1100 West Oak Street, Zionsville, Indiana. 

 
 

Wayne DeLong, AICP, CPM 
Director of Planning and Economic Development 

Town of Zionsville 
    


